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Not the right site, I have grandchildren who go to  in Beaconsfield Road and have family living in Moss 
Vale and New Berrima. This is not the right site as it is way too close to residential areas. I am also concerned 
about the environmental impacts and the impact on Sydney Water. The fact that this business has no history of 
recycling business beforehand doesn't give any comfort or confidence in correct procedures and effects from 
plastic recycling. The 100 extra trucks per day is also a concern for an already congested area with no 
infrastructure to support such an industry. This site can not be approved. 
 

 




